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Happy Memorial Day. 
Today marks a great day of remembrance for those who gave so much for our country.  We would be remiss if we did not 

take a few moments to remember their sacrifice.  Memorial Day Weekend is also marks the start of "pre-summer."  For your 

consideration are three things to consider as you head into the summer. 
 



 

1. Board Call Recap 
The SM Sailing Board had their May Conference Call this week.  Full minutes are posted on the SM Sailing 
website.  Here are the highlights. 
1. Reviewed training initiatives set out by the Board over the Winter 
2. Previewed SM Sailing regattas (Cumming, Gill, Durant, & Prosser/Ginn) 
 
2. TRAINING GRANT PROGRAM 
In an effort to encourage more clubs to invest in training, SM Sailing is pleased to announce the Training Grant 
program.  SM Sailing Member organizations can apply for reimbursement for funds that they have spent on training 
(Instructors, Race Management, Judges/Umpires, etc.) by filling out this application.  Multiple request are allowed. 
The deadline to apply is July 15th.  The SM Sailing board will review all applications and make decision by July 31, 
2017.  
The  SM Sailing Training Grant Program link has been posted on the SM Sailing website. 
 
3. SM Sailing Regattas 
NOR for the SMSA Cumming Cup and SMSA Gill Trophy are posted on Regatta Network and registration for each 
opens on June 1st. 
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Wianno Spring Sailing Program - 2017  

 

Grand Prix Info 

 

 

 

2017 Regatta schedule 
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